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The council had a follow-up discussion about the cafeteria issues.  Reports 
from staff have been positive about the flow of students through the 
cafeteria.  They are getting plenty of time to eat.  The availability of choices 
at the secondary campus has improved. 
 
The next item of discussion was concerning human sexuality education.  In 
the past, we have used the program adopted by the Texas Department of 
State Health Services.  Monica Gwosdz was our local Health Department 
nurse and she would do the training for us.  She has resigned, but has 
offered to continue to do the class for the school district.  Our other option 
was to hire another company like Aim for Success to hold a program for the 
students.  The SHAC voted to utilize Monica and stick with Big Decisions. 
 


